
 

 

 

 ● Crump Memorial has a new look, Tim R is redoing the sign for the Memorial. Soon to
be completed.

● The club house deck has been replaced, we still need volunteers to build 
the new gun rack needed. 

● Spring Archery is coming, our club will host ASA shoot on May 30th. Donate some time.
● Trap for the fall, trap has been doing very well, please check Web page for your work 

night and donate some time. Come join us weekly on Friday nights.
● October meeting, We voted on our open 2 board members that terms were up this year. 
● The 2 new board members voted in for a 3 year term are Roger Seider, and lets welcome

 Pat Abramo that will take over as Archery Liaison for the former Mike Matala.
● Thank you Mike Matala for all your years of Archery Chair liaison .

We couldn't have done it with out you. Thank you and good luck.
● All Officers remained the same and accepted another year of service.
● We would to thank Dylan Conner for all his hard work this year as Treasurer.  
● We also voted in 18 new members to our club. Congratulations and welcome to 

 Glen-coe Conservation Society. 
● If you would like to have this News Letter e-mailed to you . E-mail louschutze@
● yahoo.com.
● Jim Mize is the Head of our Web page .Google Glencoeconservation.com for your

 latest updates . All news letters are posted on this site.
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

ROGER SEIDER  
TERM END: 2023 

 
PAT ABRAMO 

TERM END 2023 
 

   WAYNE GRACE 
TERM END: 2021 

 
DON S EIDER  

TERM END: 2021 
 

DAVE GRACE   
TERM END: 2022

 
BOB ROCKWOOD  

TERM END: 2022
 
 
 

 
COMMITTEES: 

 
   ARCHERY

PAT ABRAMO  
DAVE NEELY  

 
   TRAP  

      WAYNE GRACE 
DON S EIDER  

 
GROUNDS  

WAYNE GRACE  
DAVE GRACE  

 
   FORESTRY/CONSV 

ERIC JANTZI  

DON SEIDER  
 

  BUILDING 
ROGER SEIDER  
JOHN BAKER  

 
      KITCHEN/BAR 

BOB ROCKWOOD  
 

 
  ACTIVITIES 

OPEN 
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  It is important that the membership of the Society have the knowledge of discussions and events
therefore, it is highly recommended that you be present at the monthly meetings to discuss these
issues and help with solutions. I look forward to seeing you all 

We will no longer be mailing the News Letter.  Look on Glencoeconservation.com
for your updates. If you would like to have this letter forwarded to you by mail. You will need to 
contact Lou Schutze to make special arrangements.

Regrets  Craig Tucker

    

  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

  

Note from the President: 

If you have 
moved or have 
a new contact 

number, 
please 
provide 
updated 

details to 
Board member

Or one of the 
other Officers. 
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